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Of Lexington, MS 

March 7, 2021 
Keith Garland, Pastor, Sonny Murray, Music  

                            Laura Leathers, Pianist 
                   662-834-3502           fbclex.com 

 

                      Morning Worship Service 
 

“For everyone who has been born of God overcomes the 

world.  And this is the victory that has overcome the 
world ---our faith.”    I John 5:4 

 

 

Prelude 

 

Worship Hymn – Savior Like A Shepherd Lead Us 

 

Welcome and Announcements – Bro. Keith 

 

Prayer – Bro. Keith Garland 

 

Hymn – He Leadeth Me 

 

Hymn -  Great Is They Faithfulness 

 

Special Music – Sonny Murray 

  

Sermon – Bro. Keith Garland 

“Jesus Cleanses the Temple” John 2:13-21 

 

Hymn of Commitment  – Near To The Heart of God 

 

Postlude 

 

 

 

 

 

•   
 
The First Baptist Church Family 
sends our Congratulations to 
Jan McCrory who recently 
retired after 42 years as a nurse. 

The last 15 years were spent at St. Dominic in Jackson.  
Best wishes for many years of leisure to you and Jack. 
_______________________________________________ 

 

Church Calendar 
Sunday, March 7                                                
10:00-10:45 a.m.  Church Library Open 
Morning Worship – 11:00 a.m. 
Wednesday, March 10 
6:30 p.m. Virtual  Prayer Meeting               
_____________________________________ 
           March Birthdays                              Fill your mind with God’s Word 

           Christyn Allen (13)                                and you will have no room for  

           Shelia Murray (13)                                 Satan’s lies! 

           Carolyn Rinicker (14)                              

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________ 

Easter Lilies 
It is time to order your Easter Lily to decorate the Sanctuary 
on Easter Sunday. You may take your Lily with you after the 
service.  The cost is $21.40.  Order forms are on the table in 
the hall by the Sanctuary.  Deadline is March 21. 
 

    

Thank You 
It was a wonderful surprise to see the beautiful floral spray  
from FBC, Lexington, this past Saturday at my Mother’s 
funeral in Illinois. My sisters and I appreciate your thoughtfulness and 
kindness very much.  Thank you for your prayers during this difficult 
time. 
Kind regards, 
Laura Leathers, Susan Junker, and Jennifer Jarrett 

 



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     



                          

 


